LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 1, 2017

TO: Honorable Harold V. Dutton, Jr., Chair, House Committee on Juvenile Justice & Family
Issues

FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3705 by White (Relating to local juvenile justice information systems.), Committee
Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Family Code relating to local juvenile justice information systems and
what information may be obtained, managed, and shared by partner agencies through the Juvenile
Case Management System (JCMS). The bill also repeals Section 58.303(d) and Section 58.304(d)
of the Family Code, related to who may access such information. .

The Juvenile Justice Department indicates it could absorb the costs associated with the bill within
its current resources. The bill would take effect September 1, 2017.

Local Government Impact

According to Rockwall County Juvenile Services, the bill would have no fiscal impact.
According to the Tom Green Juvenile Detention Center, the bill would have no fiscal impact.

According to Tarrant County Juvenile Services, the bill would have no fiscal impact.

Source Agencies: 644 Juvenile Justice Department
LBB Staff: UP, FR, Al, MPU, JGA, JPo
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